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Dear Parents,  

Next week is Cultural Awareness week. This is an opportunity for us to recognise and 

appreciate the diverse cultures and backgrounds of our school. We believe that learning about 

different cultures is not only important for promoting understanding and respect, but it also 

enhances the educational experience for our children.  

As part of our Religious Education lessons next week, we will be focusing on cultural 

awareness. During these lessons, children will have the chance to participate in a variety of 

activities and events that showcase different cultures. These may include dance performances, 

cultural displays, art exhibits and more.  

We would like all children to participate in our Cultural Awareness and invite everyone to 

bring in any cultural artefacts or items that they would like to share with their classmates. 

Children are also invited to bring in any items of traditional clothing or colours that 

represent their culture. We would appreciate it if you could talk to your children about the 

meaning and purpose of clothing or artefacts at home, to prepare them to speak to their class 

in the lessons. 

This will be on Monday for Year 5 and Tuesday for Reception and Years 1, 2,3 4, and 6. 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to celebrating Culture Awareness 

with the children.  

 

Mrs Sodhi 

RE lead 
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